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Comments: The Flathead National Forest is acting inappropriately regarding the expansion of the Holland Lake

Lodge.   There actions appear to involve an effort to avoid or minimize critical public comment.

 

A Categorical Exclusion is simply inapproopriate.   A project of this scope demands full environmental review and

evaluation that includes an EIS.   The Flathead NF must provide 60 days for public comments on these Holland

Lake "scoping" documents and then prepare an Environmental Impact Statement that fully assesses the potential

impacts of this mega-development.


